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March 14, 2018
18-B0113

HVAC Replacement Program

The following question has been asked and answered:

I'visited 3 buildings today and had 2 maintenance people on site and did not have any good luck locating
units . The city hall had a unit that had been changed and the other2 could not identify the air handlers .
At city services building We had 4 people looking for unit number 5 because the thermostats are not
marked. The condensers were the only thing that was available . Fire station #1 you are calling to
replace unit 2A there is 2 units there that are close 2cand 2 h . with no matching serial numbers . The
humane society has been changed as said in the addendum . I did not visit the Pepper Gedding building
but I hear that a unit already has been changed . We will need a better list of locations and or areas . No
one at these locations knows where these units are other than the outdoor units. Thermostats are not
marked and some condensers are not marked . Can you help with this process so we may put together a
quality bid in a timely fashion?

A: It was indicated at the pre-bid that some of the HVAC units may not be marked or their thermostats.
It will be the responsibility of the Mechanical Contractor to verify the location and numbers of the units.
As in a unit 2A, A stands for Air Handler. It was indicated, that at the end of the project the Mechanical
Contractor will have each HVAC Unit marked.

The bid opening date will remain the same, 10:00 March 21, 2018.

Thank you,

Ruth Burleson/Buyer
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